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News Information  

Doctor Piet?Boonekamp and Doctor Kees?Booij of Wageningen University visit FAFU

Doctor Piet·Boonekamp and Doctor Kees·Booij of Wageningen University visit FAFU
     In order to accelerate the execution of the Project-- “Tea Quality and Safety Control Applicational Technology”, Doctor
Piet·Boonekamp and Doctor Kees·Booij from Wageningen University, Netherlands visited FAFU on September 11, 2007
     During the visit in FAFU, They paid a visit to the Applied Ecological Research Institute. Moreover, Doctor Kees·Booij gave an
academic lecture about “The application of IPM technology in Tea Food Safety ” for the students. And they also made a thorough and
meticulous discussion about Tea Quality Control and Comprehensive Management of Vermin with the professors of FAFU.
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